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November 21, 1979

Ms. Sina Brush
409 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Brush:
As we discussed in our phone call yesterday, WETA-TV, public 
television in Washington, D.C., is very interested in using 
Miss Gilpin's photographs in our upcoming documentary on coal 
mining on Navajo land and its effect on the Navajo people.
We are particulary interested in using photographs that portray 
the history of the Navajo people and the unique relationship 
they share with the land. We will be using the history of 
the Navajo people as they told it to us when we were out there 
last month. To illustrate this history, we would like to use 
black and white stills which date back to the 30's and 40's 
and continue up to the present. We are also interested in 
close-up portraits of the Navajos. In another section, we 
plan to show the special beauty of the Southwest and would like 
to intercut our film footage with any color photos of the 
Navajos on the land which you may have. I understand from our 
conversation that the number of color photos available is 
limited, but any that you may have will be greatly appreciated.

The program will be aired nationally on PBS on January 30, 1980.
We will be giving a credit to both Miss Gilpin and the University 
of Texas Press. In addition, we will be sending you a check 
for $50. We greatly appreciate the fact that you are not charging 
us the usual reproduction fee.
Thank you for all your time and effort with this request. Please 
let me know if we can ever be of assistance to you or Miss Gilpin.

Sincerely,
Susan Udelson
Associate Producer
News and Public Affairs Unit


